
Redlands Mesa Grange #487 
c/o Jeri MacTaggart, Secretary 

12768 2900 Rd Hotchkiss, CO 81419 
Dear Neighbor, 
Our annual membership drive is underway for 2022, and we would like to invite you to either 
renew your membership or join the Grange as a new member. Annual membership dues are $62 
per person and membership runs January through December each year. We have made a 
change in membership dues to include a family discount. The first person in the family will 
be charged $62 but each additional member will only be charged the required State 
Grange Dues of $38. Redlands Mesa Grange #487 will not charge local dues as a way to 
help families economize.  We are enclosing a brochure to tell you more about the Grange, as a 
national and state organization, and what we do as a local Grange. You can also find us at our 
website, redlandsmesagrange.weebly.com, or look us up on our Facebook page. 
Your support helps enable the Grange to sponsor events and community activities, and also 
maintains the building by covering utility expenses, building maintenance, insurance, and 
property taxes.  

Membership Information 
Date____________ 
 
Member Name________________________________________________ 
 
Additional Member Name(s):________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address__________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________ 
 

Contact Phones: _________________________________________________ 
 
Email Addresses: __________________________________________________ 

Membership dues ($62/ 1st person, $38 each additional person) enclosed________ 
 
 Additional donation (optional) ____________________________ 

 
Total amount enclosed ________________________________ 

 
Please make checks payable to:  Redlands Mesa Grange and remit to:  

Jeri MacTaggart, Secretary 
12768 2900 Rd Hotchkiss, CO 81419 
 

Please see back of form for more information. 



 
 
 
 

The Redlands Mesa Grange would like to support local enterprises by listing your services 
or products on the Grange website and to hyperlink your website here. Membership in the 
Grange is not required. If you are interested in this service please contact: 

 Jeri MacTaggart, Grange Secretary, at either of the following  

Cell phone: 435-260-1370 

Email: jerimac@live.com 

We were able to have a few community events this year including: 
Kids Pasta Dinner 
Take home Lasagna Dinner 
Road Cleanup  
Navajo Taco Dinner 
 
Some of the proposed community events for the coming months include: 
 
Soup and Pie dinner 
St Patrick’s Day dinner and dance 
Spring Cleanup/fix up Day 
Welcome to the Neighborhood barbecue  
Harvest Festival including kid’s activities and a craft fair 
Navajo Taco Dinner 
Holiday Dinner and Dance 
 
Whether you are a Grange member or not we welcome you to any and all of the community 
activities. 


